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Archdiocesan News  
Movie about Dom Gregory De Wit: July 12 
 
“Hand of the Master: The Art and Life of Dom Gregory de Wit” will be 
shown on Friday, July 12, 7 pm (approximately 55 minutes in length), 
in the St. Benilde Teen Center, 1901 Division Street, Metairie. Driven by 
his Benedictine work ethic and his own deep love for God, Dom Gregory 
de Wit created a vast body of art that spans across Europe and the Unit-
ed States. However, not everyone approved of his style, and his strong 
personality could be as divisive as his art. Admission is free of charge, 
and snacks and refreshments, also free of charge, will be available. 
Entrance to the Teen Center is through the gate between the back of 
church and the church office. For more information contact Val Hebert, 
valencemet@aol.com or 427-0327. 
 
Mass for Persons with Disabilities: July 14 
 
All are invited to attend the quarterly Mass for Persons with Disabilities, 
on Sunday, July 14, 11 am, at St. Genevieve Church, 58203 Highway 
433, Slidell. The Archdiocese of New Orleans Commission on Persons 
with Disabilities hosts this Mass at a parish in various parts of the arch-
diocese each quarter as a way to highlight the inclusion of persons with 
disabilities in the liturgy.   
 
Married Couples’ Weekend Retreat: July 19-21 
 
Would you like to break away with your spouse and spend quality time 
enriching your marriage? Then join in the upcoming Married Couples’ 
Retreat, Friday-Sunday, July 19-21, at the newly renovated St. Joseph 
Abbey Christian Life Center in Covington. Going on a Married Couples’ 
Retreat does not mean that something is failing but rather it is a falling 
into the graces of our Lord, an opportunity to find rest, strength, and 
enrichment. Attending a married couples’ retreat annually is a great 
way to deepen and renew your love for God and each other! To register 
or for information call Jason Angelette at 830-3716 or visit FaithandMar-
riage.org. A suggested donation is requested but not required. 
 
Men’s Emmaus Retreat: July 19-21 
 
Men, put aside the “hustle and bustle” of daily life and attend the 
men’s Emmaus retreat the weekend of July 19-21. The retreat is held 
at Rosaryville Spirit Life Center and retreat house in beautiful, peaceful 
Ponchatoula, Louisiana. The retreat is based on the scripture passage, 
“The appearance on the road to Emmaus” (Luke 24:13-35) and is an 
uplifting experience that has a profound effect on men’s lives. The 
retreat begins at 5 pm on Friday and ends after the 5:30 pm Mass on 
Sunday. Round trip transportation is provided from St. Dominic Church, 
New Orleans. Please don’t ignore this opportunity but pray on it in-
stead. Something special definitely awaits you at Rosaryville! Please 
contact the following men for additional information: Colin Taulli, 494-
4511; David Drude, 985-974-0657; or Johnny Fisk, 427-6601. 
 
Natural Family Planning Awareness Week: 
July 21-27 
 
July 21-27 is Natural Family Planning Awareness Week. Following is 
the conclusion to a homily by Rev. Dr. Paul CB Schenck: “The uncertain-
ties and complexities of family planning lead many couples to believe 
that contraception is the only route to responsible parenting. The 
Church though points to another option, one that is at the same time 
optimistic and realistic: the principles of Natural Family Planning, or 
NFP. NFP respects and affirms the factors couples consider to be essen-
tial to responsible family planning while respecting the woman’s power 
to conceive and bear their child. NFP allows married couples to rely on 
the genius and design of their own bodies to help achieve or avoid preg-
nancy. Those unable to conceive naturally might be granted wisdom and 
courage to adopt, foster, or sponsor children.  
 
“At a time when the emerging generation of young people is rightfully 
concerned for the protection and preservation of nature, and the dan-
gers of biotechnology, genetic engineering, and the artificial manipula-
tion of life, NFP answers the need to attend to the protection and 
preservation of the human person as the image and likeness of God, and 
of the human body as the Temple of the Holy Spirit. NFP promises to 
integrate heaven and earth, the divine and the human, the soul and the 
body.  
 
NFP offers an aspirational and inspirational alternative to the technolo-
gization, mechanization, and industrialization of human relationships. 
NFP respects and protects the nature of the person. In a phrase, Natu-
ral Family Planning is loving, naturally.”  
 

©Rev. Dr. Paul CB Schenck, MA, MSPsych, EdD. 2019, Homily Notes, 
National NFP Awareness Week, produced for the U.S. Conference of 

Catholic Bishops, Washington, DC, reprinted with author’s permission. 

Diocesan-wide Supper & Substance:  
July 27 
 
Attention all married couples! You are invited to a fun and 
faith-filled date night celebrating and enriching marriages at the 12th 
annual diocesan-wide Supper & Substance, on Saturday, July 27, 7-
9:30 pm, at Mid-City Lanes Rock ‘n’ Bowl, 3016 South Carrollton Ave-
nue, New Orleans, located across the street from Notre Dame Seminary. 
Come hear an inspiring presentation by speaker couple Jason and Elise 
Angelette, listen to live music by After Party, and enjoy great food, 
drinks, bowling, and a rockin’ good time! For tickets, to sponsor a lane, 
or to learn more about Supper & Substance, call Jason at 830-3716 or go 
to www.FaithandMarriage.org.  
 
Hotel Hope Dinner-Comedy Show: September 13 

 
A dinner and comedy show to benefit 
Hotel Hope, a homeless shelter for 
women and their children, is being 
planned for Friday, September 13, 
6:15-9:30 pm, at Andrea’s Restau-

rant, 3100 19th Street, Metairie. The entertainment will include the 
comedy of Joby Saad (Bananas and Thou Shalt Laugh), Shawn Reynolds 
(winner of “Funniest Comic East of the Mississippi”), and Patrick An-
donie. Visit https://www.eventbrite.com/e/dinner-and-comedy-
extravaganza-benefiting-hotel-hope-tickets-59701133698 to learn more 
and purchase tickets. 
  
Hotel Hope is a nonprofit, interfaith organization that provides housing 
to women and their children while guiding them to self-sufficiency and 
self-empowerment through intensive case management in a safe and 
loving atmosphere. Since its opening in 2017, Hotel Hope has served 
over 30 mothers and over 50 children. Thanks to their model and after 
care services, 100% of their clients who have been housed have not 
returned to homelessness. Visit https://clarionherald.org/2018/08/15/
newly-purchased-motel-is-latest-hub-of-hotel-hope-will-shelter-
homeless-mothers-and-their-children for an article about Hotel Hope.  

Drive to Support Ozanam Inn 
  
Our SVdP ministry is sponsoring a drive to help Ozanam Inn. To partici-
pate by donating online, please go to smile.amazon.com and log in with 
your email address and Amazon password. Type in “Ozanam Inn” when 
asked to “Find a different charitable organization” and then click on 
“Search.” Select “Ozanam Inn” and click on the check box alongside 
“Yes, I understand that I must always start at smile.amazon.com to 
support Ozanam Inn.” Click on “Start Shopping.” You will see 
“Supporting: Ozanam Inn” toward the left of the screen.  
  
Choose any of the items that fit your budget; prices begin at $6.30 
before tax and shipping charges. Each item indicates that only one is 
needed, but these are ongoing needs so please send as many as you 
would like. The items will be sent directly to Ozanam Inn if you select 
Ozanam Inn as your shipping address at checkout. It’s that easy! Please 
note also that if you go to the smile.amazon.com site to place all of 
your Amazon orders, 0.5% of the price of your eligible AmazonSmile 
purchases will go to support Ozanam Inn if you specify them as your 
charity! 
  
If you would like to buy the items without using the computer, that can 
be done as well. Lists are available in the narthex of the church, and 
there are baskets in the back of church to collect those items until July 
14. If you have any questions, please call the St. Vincent de Paul phone 
number, 267-9507, and leave a message for Karen. Thank you in ad-
vance for your generosity! 
  
Following is the wish list for Ozanam Inn. For clients moving into hous-
ing, items such as sheets, towels, kitchen supplies, cleaning supplies, 
lamps, furniture, televisions, and more, are always appreciated. 
  
Personal hygiene: disposable razors, foot powder, hand sanitizer, soap, 
shampoo, toothbrushes, body lotion, deodorant 
Clothing (men, women, and children): pajamas (men—L, XL, 2X, and 
3X; women—all sizes); slippers in all sizes; undershirts (new, M-XXL); 
socks (new); underwear (new, all sizes); backpacks/duffel bags; hats, 
scarves, gloves (colder months) 
Medical supplies: pain reliever, wound care products (gauze, tape), 
antibacterial ointment, cough drops 
Housekeeping: masking tape, Windex, pine cleaner, disinfectant spray, 
toilet bowl cleaner, floor cleaning products, toilet tissue, paper towels 
Kitchen and food supplies: coffee, fruit juice, powdered milk, hot/
cold cups, large freezer bags, disposable plates, plastic utensils, non-
perishable food 
Miscellaneous: copy paper, gas cards, grocery/drugstore gift cards, AA/
AAA batteries 
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Parish Contacts  
 

Parish Staff  
 
Rev. Timothy Hedrick, J.C.L., Pastor    
        frtim@scschurch.com, ext. 1501 
 
Rev. Andrew Gutierrez, Parochial Vicar 
         frandrew@scschurch.com, ext. 1502  
 
Deacon Mike Coney  
        dcnmike@scschurch.com, ext. 1521 
   
Deacon Paul Hauck 
        dcnpaul@scschurch.com, ext. 1522 
 
Deacon Don Richard, ext. 1523 
        dcndon@scschurch.com 
 
Denise Allain, Financial Manager 
        denise@scschurch.com, ext. 1503 
 
Paula Atchley, Director of Religious Education 
        paula@scschurch.com, ext. 1506 
 
Charmaine Barberito, Financial Assistant 
        cbarb@scschurch.com, ext. 1515 
 
Mary Bielski, Director of Youth Ministry 
        mary@scschurch.com, ext. 1510 
 
Stephanie Dureau, Director of Music Ministry 
        sdureau@bellsouth.net 
 
Mary Johnson, Receptionist / Bulletin Editor 
        info@scschurch.com, ext. 1500 
 
Kimberlie Kilroy, Principal 
        kkilroy@scsgators.org, 831-1166 
 
Joni Parent Maurer, Director of Evangelization 
        joni@scschurch.com, ext. 1509 
 
Raymond Nash, Custodian 
 
Kim Piraro, Rectory & Church Office Coordinator 
         kim@scschurch.com, ext. 1512 
 
Miranda Powell, Office Assistant 
        miranda@scschurch.com, ext. 1509 
 
Debbie Romagosa, Administrative Assistant 
        debbie@scschurch.com, ext. 1504 
 

Sacramental Preparation 
 
Baptism — Baptisms take place after 11 am Mass each 
weekend. Contact the parish office to sign up for a date 
and begin the preparation process.  
 
Confirmation — Confirmation will be celebrated for 
11th and 12th graders in February. Classes begin in Sep-
tember.  
 
Marriage — Please contact a priest at least 8 months 
before the wedding and before making arrangements.  
 
Anointing of the Sick — Upon request for the seriously 
ill, infirm, and those undergoing major surgery. Please 
contact the parish office when someone is home bound 
or hospitalized and in need of the sacrament. 
 
Funerals — Please contact a priest before making  
arrangements with the funeral home. 
 

Joining our Parish 
 
Welcome to St. Catherine of Siena Parish! Anyone inter-
ested in joining the parish, please fill out a gold regis-
tration form located in the gathering area of the church 
and return it to the parish office.  
 

Bulletin Deadline 
 
To be considered for publication, bulletin notices must 
be received in the parish office, via email, by noon of 
nine days before the Sunday for which the notice is  
intended.  

 

Parish Ministry Contacts  
 

 
Acts 29 Joni Parent Maurer 835-9343 joni@scschurch.com 
Adoration Chapel Mary Jeandron 887-3063 maryms777@aol.com 

Altar Servers Kerry Dominique 481-7691 SJEPKC@gmail.com 
Baptisms Marion Eigenbrod 267-9505 baptism@scschurch.com 
Bible Study Carol Rooney 460-0318 carolbrooney@aol.com 
Bereavement Ministry Becky Steppe 289-6636 rks45@outlook.com 
Boy Scouts Bryan Roser 722-7372 bryanroser@cox.net 
Childcare / Nursery Madylin Schneller 258-1949 mschneller@scsgators.org 
Children’s Liturgy Lucy Karam 318-542-5874 lkaram@iberiabank.com 
Confirmation (Teen) Paula Atchley 835-9343 paula@scschurch.com 
Confirmation (Adult) Jennifer Collins 

Joni Parent Maurer 610-2728 
494-3418 jenniferbabincollins@gmail.com 

joni@scschurch.com 
Cub Scouts Girard Boineau 

Yvette Lionnet 228-3632 
309-0471 gboineau@windsorcourthotel.com 

ylionnet77@gmail.com 
CYO Mary Bielski 835-9343 mary@scschurch.com 
Eucharistic Ministers Norman Romagosa 301-7149 njromagosa@hotmail.com 
Fair  Sumer Simone 657-2197 scsfair@gmail.com 
FAMILIA Lori Lundgren 723-5170 pslundgren@cox.net 
Family Life Paul & Lil Hauck 834-2728 phauck14@gmail.com 
Feeding the Homeless Barbara Renaudin 833-1945  barbararenaudin@yahoo.com 
Fellowship Sunday Pat Higginbotham 835-8419 webhigg@cox.net 
Finance Council Charlie Giraud 343-2107 charles.a.giraud@outlook.com 
Girl Scouts Helen Fish 220-4744 helenfish@cox.net 
Grief Support Group Patricia Lawson  860-214-2681  paglawson@gmail.com 
Homebound Visitation Beth Gambel 427-5669 bethgambel@aol.com 
Hotel Hope Janet Meyers 343-1315 jsmeyers1@yahoo.com 
Knights of Columbus Richard Haffner 583-4349 rhaffnerkc@yahoo.com 
K4J VBS Tram Jacobs                     400-8726 vujacobs@cox.net 
Lectors Randi Robarts 905-6343 randirobarts@yahoo.com 
Legion of Mary Ken Krey 289-2465       kkrey345@cox.net 
Liturgy Committee Patricia Fitzpatrick 430-1136 pfitzpatrickrd@att.net 
Lord, Teach Me To Pray Karen Babbitt 837-1049 karenrbabbitt@gmail.com 

Marriage Preparation Anand & Maya 
Irimpen 834-9269 airimpe@tulane.edu 

Matthew 25 Sheryl Brown 833-4959 sadbrown111@gmail.com 
Meals on Wheels Mary Sue Battle 583-0955 marysuebattle@gmail.com 

Men of St. Joseph Harry Hardin 
Don Engler 

756-0822 
908-2392 

harry.hardin@hancockwhitney.com 
englerdon@hotmail.com 

Men’s Club Mike Cascio 
Bobby Brulet 

463-4110 
606-1702 michael@fleurdeliseventrental.com 

bpbno@yahoo.com 
Music Ministry Stephanie Dureau 835-9343 sdureau@bellsouth.net 
Parish School of Religion Paula Atchley 835-9343 paula@scschurch.com 
Pastoral Council Les Nettleton 831-4890 lesn@bellsouth.net 
Prayer Line Carl Hellmers 

Yvonne Hellmers 833-1197 chellmers@yahoo.com 
Prayer Teams Dcn. Mike Coney 835-9343 dcnmike@scschurch.com 
Prime Time Judy Watts 828-4524 judywatts1@yahoo.com 
Prison Ministry Mark Truxillo 510-4563 m.mark.truxillo@gmail.com 
Radio Rosary Mickey Lacombe 432-8275 mllacombe@cox.net 
RCIA Kurt Garcia 957-7100 kurtgarciaRCIA@gmail.com 
Respect Life Committee Stephanie Hellmers 495-6964 Hellm3@aol.com 
Rosary Altar Society Donna Hummel 451-7456 donna.hummel@cox.net 
School  Kimberlie Kilroy 831-1166 kkilroy@scsgators.org 

School Co-op Karon Cooper 
Antoinette Bearden 

220-8262 
817-504-7802 

kristensenk@bellsouth.net 
antoinette@beardenonline.com 

St. Vincent de Paul Karen Haydel 267-9507 svdp@scschurch.com 
Summer Camp Matt Orillion 831-2688 camp@scschurch.com 
Ushers Georges Legrand 583-9425 glegrand@mblb.com 
Violence Prevention  Christi Sumich  909-2394 cksumich@yahoo.com 

Vocation Committee  Leslie Baudry 
Rich Baudry  442-7013 

931-0271 leslie@baudrytherapy.com 
rich@baudrytherapy.com 

Wedding Coordinator Jeanie Favret 583-3438 favretc0@aol.com 
Women’s Club Kim Navarre 920-8463 kimnavarre623@gmail.com 

Alpha Joni Maurer 835-9343 joni@scschurch.com 


